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School News

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Charlie, Elsie, Hugo

Year 1 – George, Stanley, Grace

Year 2 – Daniel, Hansel, Nathan

Year 3 – Lola, Amelie, Natalia

Year 4 – Sophia, Ben, Whole Class

Year 5 – Pietro, Eliana, Cameron
Year 6 – Lucas T, Max, William

Message from the 
Headteacher

At the weekend, both the Key Stage One and Key Stage

Two choirs sang at the Chipping Norton Music Festival

in the junior choir category. Both choirs performed

confidently and sang beautifully together and received

encouraging feedback from the adjudicator.

Year One also entered the festival in the performance

poetry category. One group entertained the audience

with ‘On the Ning Nang Nong’ by Spike Milligan and the

other group performed ‘Smiling Is Infectious’. Both

groups received ‘Commended’ from the adjudicator. A

big thank you to Mrs Clay, Miss Hickman and Mrs

Rickard for their hard work with the festival.

This week, all of Key Stage 2 were treated to a WOW

day and visited the Harry Potter Studios. The children

took part in workshops about costume distressing and

‘The Art of Foley’ (how sound effects are added to films).

All the groups had a wonderful time seeing genuine sets

and props and learning about film making.

The WOW Day was funded by our fabulous P.T.A. to

whom we would like to say a massive Thank You from

both staff and pupils.

As mentioned in the Newsletter dated 17th January, I

have been monitoring late arrivals and letters have been

sent home for persistent lateness. I would like to thank

those who get their children in to school on time and for

those parents who have reacted positively to the letters

sent out. This has made a noticeable difference to the

teaching and learning first thing in the morning.

A reminder that on Monday, Year 2 will be taking a St

Patrick’s Day assembly and on Friday Reception will be

holding their assembly for Mothering Sunday. Parents of

these classes are very welcome to attend.

Following Government advice, if your child has a

persistent cough and high temperature, then they are to

stay at home for 7 days. Please could I ask parents to

abide by these guidelines.

Enjoy your weekend.
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The Prayer
Father, thank you for the                           

people who have been 
role models to me, and     

for their faithfulness to you. 

Thank you for the ways they have shown me
your face. And thank you also for those who
are role models to children all over the
world. Those who champion, love, care for
and encourage children, bringing them
closer to you and your kingdom. Inspire and
strengthen each of them.

Amen.

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


Jemima’s mum came to talk to us about her work
as a doctor, she showed the children how she
uses some of her medical instruments. She also
emphasised the importance of hand washing,
she showed the children how a surgeon washes
their hands and how the children should wash
their hand after going to the toilet and before
eating. All the children practised it. The children
asked lots of questions and shared their own
experiences of visiting the doctor.

Reception Receives a Visit from the Doctor

KS2’s Trip to Harry Potter World





Dates for Autumn Term

Saturday 14th March First Reconciliation for First Holy Communion Children 11.15am

Monday 15th March St Patrick’s Day Assembly 9.10am

Friday 20th March Reception’s Mothering Sunday Assembly 9.10am

Thursday 24th March Sports Relief Mile NEW

Thursday 26th March Year 6 Yenworthy Residential Parents’ Meeting 3pm

Friday 27th March PTA Family Bingo 6pm

Tuesday 31st March Easter Production 6pm – Years 3 & 4 Change of Date

Friday 3rd April School Closes for Easter at 12.05pm

Thursday 30th April Year 4 Everdon Residential Parents’ Meeting 3pm

Friday 8th May New Bank Holiday for 2020

Friday 15th May PTA Family Quiz Night

Monday 18th May Year 6 Residential to Yenworthy

HALF TERM 25th –29th May

Monday 1st – 5th June Multi Faith Week

Saturday 6th June PTA Summer Fete

Friday 11th June Corpus Christi Mass 9.15am 

Wednesday 17th - Friday 19th June Year 4 Everdon Residential

Friday 26th June Year 6 Imps Visit – Horton Hospital 

Sunday 28th June PTA Chastleton House Afternoon Teas

Friday 3rd July Sports Day

Tuesday 7th July Reception Trip to Hill End

Friday 10th July PTA Summer Disco

Monday 13th July Year 6 End of School Production

Friday 17th July School Closes for the Summer at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


